
Help create the 

Arundel Community 
Local Cycling & Walking

Infrastructure Plan

Local volunteers are drafting a plan for cycle routes and walking areas for Arundel, 
following government guidance and with the support of Arundel Town Council. The 
guidance provides technical advice and highlights the need to involve the 
community in identifying routes and considering improvements. 

We now want to see what you think about the proposed routes and zones and to 
identify issues and ideas for the draft plan.

You can see information and maps at www.ArundelTownCouncil.gov.uk/LCWIP
and say what you think in the online survey there, or download and email or print. 
Paper copies will also be available at Arundel library, the Town Hall and the Surgery 
where they can also be returned.  Closing date is 30th August 2022. 

Come to a workshop on the plan 11 - 1pm, Saturday 6th August at Arundel 
Town Hall,  where you can find out more and discuss LCWIP development.

You can also raise questions 
and ideas by email at  
ArundelCWG@gmail.com
or drop a note, headed 
‘LCWIP’, with your address 
and phone number, at the 
library or Town Hall.



The LCWIP is a high level network plan. It will include options, design ideas 
and very rough costs to implement each of the network routes. Before 
approval and funds can be obtained for any scheme to be taken forward, 
designs will need to be drafted and to come back to the Arundel community 
for full consultation.

Approved Local Cycling and 
Walking Infrastructure Plans 
(LCWIPs) that follow 
government guidance, will 
take higher priority when 
considered for government 
funding through Active 
Travel England. This is 
already happening with 
schemes across the 
country.

We are local residents with experience in 
transport planning, cycling facilities, map 
making, local government working and 
community projects and keen to see safe, 
attractive cycling and walking facilities 
across the town for everyone. 

As well as our own local knowledge, we 
have drawn on comments, concerns and 
ideas about walking, cycling and general 
access to key locations raised by Arundel 
people in consultations over the years. 
We report back to the town through the 
Town Council. A final report with 
summarised, anonymised comments will 
go to the Department for Transport and 
be publicly available. 

The Arundel Local Cycling 
& Walking Infrastructure 
Plan (LCWIP) will be 
unusual in being entirely 
produced by the 
community.
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